

POPE PAUL VI COLLEGE

8, LEI PUI STREET, KWAI CHUNG, HONG KONG TEL: 2420 8155 FAX: 2481 2504 E-mail Address: school@ppaulvi.edu.hk Website: www.ppaulvi.edu.hk

30th August, 2024

Mr. Leung Yu Fai The Principal Shek Lei Catholic Primary School 11 Shek Pai Street, Kwai Chung, N. T.

Dear Mr. Leung,

I take great pleasure to inform you that Chan Yu Ying (陳鈺瑩), a former student of your school, has performed extremely well in school, gaining the third academic position in Secondary One (2023-2024).

I would like to express my sincere appreciation to you and your staff for your dedicated efforts to provide quality education for children in Hong Kong.

We certainly look forward to admitting more outstanding students from your school in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Leung Yee Ho Genthew

(Principal)

